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I have been informed by a public forum from caring individuals that changes are being voted on
regarding important decisions for the Delaware River basin. I work in the Environmental field daily
and I see the challenges facing business and environment. We need to choose wisely, proceed
carefully on projects affecting our watersheds and rivers and waterways. I understand the pressures
on business and projects. I am not comfortable with the prospect of decisions being made about
contracts that affect our common-shared environment without disclosure. I do not support this
amendment to allow the Executive Director to make decisions without public disclosure. This type
of amendment perpetuates environmental injustice.


